
KLIPPENSTEINS

BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

160 JOHN STREET, SUITE 300,

TORONTO, ONTARIO M5V 2E5

TEL: (416) 598-0288

FAX: (416) 598-9520

October 23, 2012

BY COURIER (2 COPIES) AND EMAIL

Ms. Kirsten Waffi
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
Fax: (416) 440-7656
Email: boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Pollution Probe — Pollution Probe Withdrawal
EB-2012-0031 — Hydro One Networks Inc. 2013-2014 Rates

We are writing to advise the Board that Pollution Probe does not wish to continue to
participate in EB-2012-003 1 and therefore is withdrawing from this proceeding.

Yours truly

Kent son

Cc: Applicant


